
Chapter 58 Research and Review Task Force Meeting 

Thursday, August 19, 2021 

8:00 AM – 9:30 AM 

The Task Force (TF) received some clarification from the Deputy Superintendent regarding the timeline 

and process of the review of the chapters. Facilitators presented a chart to the TF with an outline of the 

remaining meetings for the group.  

Ann Ewbank shared a presentation with the TF on EPP Accreditation. She explains in depth details about 

CAEP, MT BPE, Ch 58 PEPPS vs INTASC and PSEL, Initial Standards for class 1 and 2 licenses, and 

advanced standards for class 3 and 6 licenses. The TF discussed the information presented to them and 

voiced the suggestion that Ch 58 ARM language should be aligned with CAEP standards.  

The TF reviewed and work to create priorities for the remaining meetings. The TF decided to prioritize 

CAEP alignment and to review endorsements.    

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1GNUfiRz4O1dnutbd99j_lxqR0akk4_Rr/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=103980653118195900680&rtpof=true&sd=true

